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Justice Dept. Insists ‘There Will Continue To Be a
CFPB’
  

RELATED PROFESSIONALS

Chris J. Willis

Chris Willis, co-leader of Troutman Pepper Locke’s Consumer Financial Services Regulatory Practice Group, was

quoted in the February 25, 2025 American Banker article, “Justice Dept. Insists ‘There Will Continue To Be a

CFPB’.”

“Our expectation is that the CFPB will continue to operate and will look similar this term to the way it looked during

the first Trump administration, and it is consistent with Jonathan McKernan being the nominee and having a

hearing this week,” said Chris Willis, a partner at the law firm Troutman Pepper Locke LLP. 
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